
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              Chair of Governors letter 
 

 
 
Dear prospective applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at St. Werburgh’s & St. Columba’s Catholic Primary 
School. 
 
On behalf of the governing body, I would like to thank you  for considering this exciting opportunity to lead our 
vibrant and caring school community. St. Werburgh's & St. Columba’s is a place where Gospel values are lived 
out daily and where every child is nurtured to reach their full potential. In our most recent OFSTED (July 2024) 
the school was praised for its ambition for all students, celebrating diversity and fostering a positive learning 
environment. 
 
We are seeking a Headteacher who: 
 

● Is a committed and practising Catholic with a strong personal faith. 
● Will be a visionary leader, capable of building upon our existing strengths while driving forward further 

improvement.  
● Has the ambition, creativity and determination to ensure every child receives the best education. 
● Will inspire and support staff, value collaboration and maintain strong partnerships with parents, the 

parish and wider community. 
 
The successful candidate will be supported by a dedicated Governing body, a talented team of staff and a loyal 
school community. We are committed to supporting your personal and professional development as a leader. 
 
We warmly invite you to visit our school to see what a special place St. Werburgh’s & St. Columba’s is. Please 
contact the school office to arrange a visit office@lovelearnlaugh.org.uk or call 01244 478968.  
 
Thank you once again for your interest, we look forward to receiving your application and learning more about 
what you can bring to our school community. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Sharon Daltrey 
Chair of Governors  
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